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Assembly 24 
Information

Where:
SW Pitts Hose Co.
226 Old Loudon Road
Latham, NY 12110

When:
The second Tuesday of 
the month at 7:30 pm

Why:
Well it’s FUN!

Dean of Assembly 24
Clem Kinnicutt
Kinnicuttc@aol.com

Our Officers:

President
Joseph Goode
joe@magicmelvin.com

Vice President
David MacDonald
david@davidmacdonal
dmagic.com

Treasurer
Robert Connors
rconnor1@nycap.rr.co
m

Secretary
Helen Patti
hpatti@nycap.rr.com

Our Website
www.sam24.org
webmaster:  
David MacDonald

National Website
www.magicsam.com

Next Meeting:
March 9th 
Annual Magic Sale

March Meeting
This month is our magic flea market.  Please call or e-mail if you 
want a table.  Space is limited!  Please be sure to invite your 
magic friends.  If you are not a member, but you would like to sell 
your old magic, there is a $20.00 fee per table.

Magic News…
The Peter Pitchford lecture has a date, May 11th, which is our 
regular meeting night at the fire station.  Thank you to our First 
National Vice President and Compeer Vinny Grosso for providing a 
room for Peter.

Fundraiser for Assembly 24 – We need a 
Location – Offer a place if you know one.

Currently Compeers Dave MacDonald and Roger Borgen are 
working to secure a date and location.  Once the date is secured, I 
will send out a volunteer request, we will need performers, ticket 
takers, people to sell things, etc… in other words I would love to 
see as many members as possible to help.

Dues are DUE
Dues are still only $20.00 for the year, and what a bargain!  You 
must be a current member of the national SAM to be a local 
member.  This is not a rule that I have made, we choose to be 
members of a national organization and therefore we have rules 
to follow.  Guests are always welcome, but they still must pay for 
the lecturers that cost the club money.  Your dues help make a lot 
possible.  We offer our lectures for free to members as a reward 
for being members both locally and nationally.  So far this year I 
am booking one new lecture with more on the way, last year we 
had three FREE lectures from Mark Mason, Danny Archer, and 
Michael Paul.  Dues will be collected through March or you can 
mail them directly to Bob Connors, Box 245, Round Lake, 12151.
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Upcoming 
Meetings

2010

January:
Elections

February:
Thumb / Finger Magic

March:
Magic Sale
Sell your old stuff and 
buy someone else’s.

April:
Paper Magic

May:
Peter Pitchford Lecture 

June:
Possible Lecture

July:
Mental Magic

August:
Bob Connors Picnic
(Not Confirmed Yet)

September:
Possible Lecture

October:
Spooky Magic

November:
Tarbell Course in Magic

December:
Holiday Party

This is a tentative 
schedule that is subject 
to change.  Please check 
for updates each month.

Please be current 
on your dues.  That 
is what helps pay 
for the programs we 
have.  You can send 
your dues to Bob 
Connors, Box 245, 
Round Lake, 12151. 
Make them payable 
to SAM 24 for $20.

The Web Site – Pictures of the last meeting 
Want to see pictures of the last meeting, visit 
www.sam24.org.  Please take a moment if you have 
not and fill-in or update your member information. 
Compeer Dave MacDonald has worked long hours and 
produced a fantastic website.  Check out the clip of 
the month which shows a costume change by this 
months cover magician on Magic Magazine Arturo 
Brachetti.

The Deans Doing’s  by Clem Kinnicutt
So sorry to hear of all of the snow that you guys are getting.  It 
truly breaks my heart that I'm not there. If any of you "Yankees" 
want a good tour of Disney and other magic down here, all you 
have to do is call. Every Monday, there is a close-up show near 
here. Rachel Colombian and "What's his name" were the first act 
of the season. Rachel was great.  Assembly #99 (Orlando) is 
finally reorganizing. Rob Stewart, Jean Kinnicutt and I are helping 
in any way that we can.  Tony Brent has a hilarious magic show at 
WONDERWORKS. He performs, at least one show per day. His 
comedy is great and his magic is better.  We're attempting to get 
warm and dry here. The weather around the USA is certainly 
interesting.  Here are websites to visit:
http://www.wonderworksonline.com
http://www.tonybrent.com/
http://www.wildcolombini.com/bio.html

Februray Meeting  by Helen Patti
Thumb tips went over well at our February meeting.  Joe, David, 
Mark, Willis, Bob and Chuck contributed to that theme with a 
variety of effects.  We missed Pete's expertise with finger and 
thumb tips...he was under the weather and couldn't make the 
meeting.  There was also a variety of other magic 
performed....and, yes, once again we got to see David's incredible 
mathemagic wonder!  Bill Karabini mentioned a guy south of here 
selling his magic, Bruce Hafford can be reached at (845) 644-
4087 of via e-mail at llyceo@aol.com.

Joe Goode

President, S.A.M. Assembly 24
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